
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 March 10, 2008 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

    and the Common Council 

City of Racine 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Racine Wastewater Utility is in the process of completing the design of infrastructure 

improvements near the 3100 block of Michigan Boulevard as a result of the localized flooding 

experienced in 2007.  These improvements will require the construction of an emergency 

generator in a neighborhood setting.  We wish to appear before the Public Works and Services 

Committee to request the use of the east end of Melvin Avenue extended for the placement of 

this generator.  We also request permission to place an underground electrical line in the public 

right of way on Michigan Boulevard. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

  

       

 Keith E. Haas, P.E. 

       General Manager 

 

KEH/nms 

 


